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NORFOLK, Va. (WAVY) — An industrial accident at the Norfolk International 
Terminals (NIT) at the Port of Virginia sent one person to the hospital Friday. 
 
Dispatchers tell WAVY.com the call came in around 11:05 a.m. One person  
was injured in the accident, and has been transported to the hospital. 
 
10 On Your Side received a viewer photo, showing heavy damage to the cab  
of a straddle carrier at NIT. 
 

 


